
NOTIFICATION 

  
Embassy of India, Asuncion, will be organizing an ‘Open House Session’ on 

the first Wednesday of every month on various consular matters, which will enable 
visitors seeking assistance on consular services, an interview with Mission’s Consular 
Officer. 
2.       It is important to know that the Open House meetings WILL NOT be used for 
routine enquiries on consular procedures and follow-ups, for which information can be 
obtained by sending an email to info.asuncion@mea.gov.in. This information is also 
already available on the Embassy’s website. 
3.       The specific purpose of the Open House is to address protracted cases, genuine 
extraordinary situations, or any other matter where the existing modalities of 
communication with the Embassy may not be adequate to arrive at solutions or full 
clarity. Service seekers who would like to approach the Embassy for such specific 
issues may like to avail this session to address their issues. 
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